
 
GRANT MANAGEMENT MEMORANDUM 

GMM 2020-03A 

 

Date:  March 25, 2020 

 

To:  Eligible School Communications Interoperability Grant Program 

Applicants 

 

From: Cal OES Grants Management 

 

Subject:  Fiscal Year (FY) 2019 School Communications Interoperability Grant 

Program, Request for Proposal (RFP) 

 

 

This Memorandum has been updated to extend the Proposals submission due 

date from April 3, 2020, to April 10, 2020. 

 

The California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services (Cal OES), Grants 

Management is soliciting proposals for the FY 2019 School Communications 

Interoperability Grant Program. Funding under the program is used for the 

acquisition of interoperable communications technology in response to active 

shooter incidents. 

 

The FY 2019 School Communications Interoperability Grant Program RFP and 

application documents are available on the Cal OES website. To help identify 

proposals, please use the following file naming convention for submitting 

proposals: 

 

FY 2019_SCIGP_Application_EntityName 

 

Proposals must be submitted to Cal OES no later than 5:00 pm (PDT) on  

Friday, April 10, 2020. Late submissions will not be considered. 

 

 

https://www.caloes.ca.gov/cal-oes-divisions/grants-management/search-for-grants
https://www.caloes.ca.gov/cal-oes-divisions/grants-management/homeland-security-prop-1b-grant-programs/infrastructure-protection-grants
http://oeslogos.wordpress.com/horizontal-logo/

